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Southwestern Bell Communications Services, Inc.
5850 W. Las Positas Bivd.
Pleasanton, California 94588
Tel: (925) 468-5906 Fax: (925) 468-5546

Mr. Walter D'Haeseleer

Director, Division of Communications
Floria Public Service C T
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Re:  Docket No. 980829-T1
August 4, 1998
Dear Mr. D'Haeseleer:

On July 3, 1998, Southwestern Bell Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a Southwestern
Bell Long Distance, holder of Interexchange Telecommunications Certificate of Public

Convenience and Necessity No. 5120, requested that Certificate No. 5120 be amended to
reflect the inclusion of fictitious names as follows: Southwestern Bell Communications
Services, Inc. d/b/a South western Bell Long Distance dv/a Nevada Bell Long Distance
d/b/a Pacific Bell Long Distance. On August 3, 1998 the Florida Public Service
Commission approved the request. However , the name in Order No, PSC-98-1041-FOF-
TI was incorrectly shown as Southwestern Bell Communications, Inc. rather than
Southwestern Bell Communications Services, Inc. Could you please provide us with a
corrected version of the Order for our files.
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Sincerely,

Carla M. Kraus
Regulatory Manager
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